
 

 

 

 

30 October 2020  

RE: SONI Grid Code Modification – Modify maximum continuous rating requirement 

Submitted by: EP Kilroot 

Dear Industry and Stakeholders,  

On 30 October 2020, SONI published on their website a Grid Code modification submitted by EP 

Kilroot entitled “Modify maximum continuous rating requirement in SONI Grid Code”.  

The following sections of the Grid Code are proposed for modification: 

PART I TECHNICAL CRITERIA FOR GENERATING UNITS CONNECTED TO THE TRANSMISSION SYSTEM 

OTHER THAN THOSE COMPRISED WITHIN PPMS 

Connection Code Schedule 1: CCS1. 1.3.8 

CC Page 151 

PART II TECHNICAL CRITERIA FOR GENERATING UNITS CONNECTED TO THE DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM 

OTHER THAN THOSE COMPRISED WITHIN PPMS 

Connection Code Schedule 1: CCS1.2.3.3 

CC Page 158  

The consultation period will run for 6 weeks and all responses must be received by close of business 

on 11 December 2020. Please send responses to:  

gridcode@soni.ltd.uk 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Chair SONI Grid Code 
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